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MEMORANDUM NO. OVCAA ECA 18-106 

20 February 2018 

TO 

THROUGH 

FROM 

SUBJECT 

ALL DEANS, DIRECTORS, HEADS OF ACADEMIC UNITS 
ALL COLLEGE SECRETARIES 
UPD FACULTY TEACHING UNDERGRADUATE COURSES 

OF THE UP DILIMAN COMMITTEE ON MINOR PROGRAMS 

h.D.

Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs 
and Chair, UP Diliman Committee on Minor Programs 

Of 

Proposal for the Implementation of Minor Programs 
(Undergraduate) in UP Diliman 

Please find attached the program and copy of the Proposal for the Implementation of Minor 
Programs (Undergraduate) in UP Diliman. 

The proposal will be presented during the FORUM on 26 February 2018, 8:00 AM-12:00 NN at 
SOLAIR Auditorium. 

We look forward to your participation in the Forum. 

Thank you very much. 



Forum on the Proposed Implementation 
of Minor Programs (Undergraduate) in UP Diliman 

26 February 2018 (8:00 AM-12:00 NN) 
SOLAIR Auditorium 

8:00-8:30 AM 

8:30-10:00 

10:00-11:30 

PROGRAM OF ACTIVITIES 

Registration 

Opening Remarks 
Chancellor Michael L. Tan, PhD 

Presentations 

Dr. Marie Therese A. P. Bustos 
Dean, College of Education 

Prof. Ma. Rosel S. San Pascual 
Chair, Department of Communication Research 
College of Mass Communication 

Dr. Soledad Natalia M. Dalisay 
Chair, Department of Anthropology 
College of Social Sciences and Philosophy 

Report of the UP Diliman Committee on Minor Programs 
Prof. Excelsa C. Tongson, CHE 

OPEN FORUM 
Dr. Perry S. Ong, CS 

Summary of Discussions 
Dr. Maria Fe V. Mendoza, NCPAG 

Closing Remarks 
Vice-Chancellor Evangeline C. Amor, OVCAA 

Dr. Mark Albert Zarco 

EMCEE 

*Working "break" for the half day session: coffee and bread will be available.
Packed snacks will be distributed at the end of the session* 
















